Welcome to the wedding ceremony of

TERESA GOODWIN
&
ADAM HARLOW

THURSDAY 25TH JULY, 2024

S.t Patrick's R.C Cathedral, Armagh

Thank you for joining us on this special day!
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We would like to express our sincerest thanks to all of you who have
travelled from near and far to help celebrate with us on our
Wedding Day.

We thank especially our parents, for their unwavering love and
support throughout the years.
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We hope you enjoy the rest of our Wedding Day

celebrations by joining us for a reception at the

Four Seasons Hotel, Monaghan

s

Teresa & Adam
25.07.24
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